
From: W&R Cheong  
Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 9:10 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: OPA-23-0003 

 
We object strongly to the Proposed Development By Parkway Hotels with the plan to add 111 hotel rooms and 
build nine 35 to 42 storey towers on the site.  Such plan not just undermines our current living environment 

by creating a concrete jungle in our neighborhood but also causing over-crowded living condition, traffic 
congestion, overload our current municipal infrastructure and possibly lead to deterioration of the safety of 

the community.  We trust our City Councillors will place the well-being of their constituents as their first priority. 
We therefore urge them to reject the Parkway's plan to expand/develop at the site for their sole business benefits 
at the expense of the residents of 9015 & 9017 Leslie Street and surrounding areas.  
Your forwarding of our concern and objection to the Parkway's proposed plan to the members of The City Council 
will be much appreciated. 
 
Bill & Regina Cheong 
Unit 1220 at 9015 Leslie Street 
Richmond Hill 

 


